
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RECEIVED BY THE CHAMBER TODAY FROM THE BIDEN FAMILY: 

Friends, 

We wanted to let you know that this week, we will be holding services to honor Beau's life. They will all be 

open to the public, and we would be honored to have you join us to pay your respects. 

On Thursday, June 4th, from 1-5pm ET, Beau will lie in honor at Legislative Hall in Dover. 

On Friday, June 5th, from 1-4pm ET, and then from 6-9pm ET, there will be a viewing at St. Anthony's 

Church in Wilmington. 

And on Saturday, June 6th at 10:30am ET, we will have a Mass of Christian Burial at St. Anthony's Church 

in Wilmington, where President Obama will deliver a eulogy in Beau's honor. 

 

On behalf of the family, Hallie Biden has requested that in lieu of flowers, those wishing to make a 

contribution in Beau's memory do so to the Beau Biden Foundation for the Protection of Children at: 

www.beaubidenfoundation.org. 

 

The Foundation will stand up and speak out for those in the greatest need of a voice. In Beau's words: 

“We have seen the progress that can be made when society commits to shining a bright light on a crime like 

domestic violence, and we are seeing the beginning of what can be accomplished if we continue shining that 

bright light on child abuse,” he wrote. “As adults, we have a legal and moral obligation to stand up and speak 

out for children who are being abused – they cannot speak for themselves.” 

 

Thank you for all of your support of Beau.  With appreciation, 

 

The Biden Family 

 

 

ALSO RECEIVED THIS DATE – LEGISLATIVE UPDATE: 

House Economic Development/Banking/Insurance/Commerce Committee - Sponsor: Longhurst 

Title: AN ACT TO AMEND TITLE 4 OF THE DELAWARE CODE RELATING TO ALCOHOLIC 

LIQUORS. 

Synopsis:  This bill continues the process of updating the Liquor Control Act to make it more consumer-

friendly. The bill allows stores that sell alcohol to open at 8:00 a.m., instead of 9:00 a.m., on Fridays and 

Saturdays during the months of October, November and December. The bill also allows stores that sell 

alcohol to open at 10:00 a.m. on Sundays, instead of noon, during the months of October, November and 

December.  

URL:  http://www.legis.delaware.gov/LIS/LIS148.nsf /vwLegislation/HB+156?open> 

 
For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, 

please give Carol a call on the member hotline at 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 
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